Addendum 
Fort Wayne Historic Preservation Commission: Case No.: HPC 4-22-24-2
April 22, 2024
After the packet for the April 22, 2024 meeting was distributed, Fort Wayne Historic Preservation Commission (HPC) staff received additional information from both the West Central Neighborhood (via email) and the Friends of the Parks of Allen County in the form of a letter to the HPC.
HPC staff has also had additional conversations with the applicant.
Please note: A letter of support from the West Central Neighborhood was distributed to the HPC members. This was to correct an oversight; the letter to Mark Smith of the Hemphill Smith Art Foundation was intended to be part of the packet for HPC 4-22-24-2 sent to the HPC last week.
The additional information provided today makes it clear to HPC staff that the project, in particular elements such as scale, height, location, colors, etc. are not fully developed and finalized. 
The Friends Group asks the HPC to defer a decision for Case No.: HPC 4-22-24-2 until there has been a broader conversation about the concept, the scope of the project, and many undecided or unclear details about the execution of the project.
Staff Recommendation:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Based on this additional information, staff asks the Commission to defer a decision to a future meeting of the HPC. The date of the meeting to be determined by the HPC, or by staff when a broader consensus and further concrete details about the project are available to present to the Commission.



